Bishop, Zoe

From: Bishop, Zoe

Sent: 11 November 2015 08:29
To: ‘Graham Varndell'

Subject: Wellington College Fireworks

Hello Graham

| just wanted to thank you and the team for the kind contribution to the fireworks event on Saturday, we've had
some of the best feedback ever which means we will be able to continue to run the event in future years.

The event sold out and it looks like we should make a decent profit to give to charity, which wouldn’t have been
possible without the kind support of ITQ.

We would of course, like to be considered for future years in your CSR programme as a key customer of yours for
this local community event, so if we could be in the running I'd much appreciate it.

Thank you again.

All the best,
Zoe
e Zoe Bishop
i‘!} Deputy Events Manager

% zb@wellingtoncollege.org.uk
SN e L Direct 01344 753457

Sl A Mobile 07733 327064
COLLEGE Events Office, Wellington College, Crowthorne,
RG45 7PU
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